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MEDIA RELEASE

PNG Air resumes operations into Mendi

PNG Air was delighted to be a part of this significant milestone. On Monday 29" of April, a
proving flight landed at Mendi airport and was very well received by the community.

Three PNG Air aircraft flew into Mendi for the official opening of the new look Mendi airport
and terminal on the 2" May, 2024.

The flight resumption comes after seven years of no service which forced the people of
Mendi to travel to neighboring towns to catch flights to Port Moresby.

This signifies a commitment to regional development and underscores the transformative
power of strategic partnerships. We are honored to play a role in advancing socio-economic
growth in the Southern Highlands Province. This collaboration leverages PNG Air’s air
transport network to deliver tangible benefits to the people of the Southern Highlands
Province.

PNG Air is pleased to advise that purchasing of tickets can be made at any PNG Air Sales
Office, online via www.pngair.com.pd through our reservation portal or by calling our Call
Centre on 16111 (Digicel toll free) or 7411 2644 (Telikom).

PNG Air will have flights into Mendi once a week. Flights commence on Saturday 8™ of June
2024.

PNG Air remains dedicated to providing the best possible travel experience for its
passengers whilst connecting communities throughout Papua New Guinea.

We look forward to welcoming you onboard soon, as we continue to connect our domestic
network across Papua New Guinea.

Thank you.

PNG Air Media Department
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